
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        

  

 

 
Virtual drop ins for Parents/Carers 
 

 
 
 
If you need to talk to someone about your child/children over the school holiday’s 
we are offering a virtual drop in across 4 days with our team of Early Intervention 
Family Workers.  
 
We welcome any Parent/Carer that would like to join.  
 
These are running: 

  
Monday 20th December 2021 10.30am – 12 noon 
Tuesday 21st December 2021 10.30am – 12 noon 

Wednesday 22nd December 2021 10.30am – 12 noon 
Thursday 23rd December 2021 10.30am – 12 noon 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information or to request the drop in link please contact on: 
 Kayleigh.fry@cambridgeshire.gov.uk 

 

 
Our drop in will be hosted through Microsoft teams. You will need internet access 
and a device to be able to join through using your web browser. Please contact via 
the details below if you are interested in attending and we will send you the link.  


